TALS Board Member Karla McKanders
on VAWA renewal

Karla McKanders, Associate Professor at the University of Tennessee College of Law,
and TALS board member, writes a compelling case for the renewal of the Violence
Against Women Act. She joins Attorney General Bob Cooper, the American Bar
Assocation, and others encouraging Congress to renew the act this year.

She writes "Saving lives is not a partisan affair, but passing legislation to protect our
families requires political support. Tennesseans need to urge their elected
representatives to move the Violence Against Women Act forward. We owe it to our
families."

See the full article from the Knoxville News-Sentinel here.
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20 Feb 2024

Memphis Area Legal Services Seeks New Executive Director
Position Description: Memphis Area Legal Services (MALS) seeks an...
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21 Mar 2022

Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services Names New Executive Director
Laura Brown, Deputy Director of Client Services at Legal Aid of Middle...
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